
 

AbbyPD investigating theft of kittens  

Abbotsford Police investigators are investigating a break-and-enter to a residence in the 

32900 blk of Bevan Ave in which five very young kittens were taken. These kittens are 

only 10 days old and need the care of their mom, Mittens.  

 

The suspect entered the residence through an unlocked door on the morning of 

Tuesday March 30, 2021 at approximately 3 am.  In addition to the kittens, other 

identifiable items including passports and an Apple TV were stolen (some items have 

since been recovered).  

 

The suspect is described as a Caucasian male in his 20s, tall, slim build and wearing a 

light-coloured hoodie and dark pants.  

 

 

This break and enter is still under investigation. Investigators believe that the thief may 

attempt to sell these kittens online or in public.  Please contact the Abbotsford Police 

Department with any information at 604-859-5225. 
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